
Request for a Referendum Question on the ballot 
  Sign this petition to get a referendum question on the ballot! “Shall the use of 
an electronic voting system be continued in your township or borough?” 

   Tired of waiting days and weeks to hear election results? 
 

        Several election integrity people have been going to the Buck County Commissioner’s 
meetings requesting a hand count of the presidential race be done, then compare it to the 
electronic tabulator tapes that are produced after the polls close. So far, the Bucks County 
commissioners have refused to allow this to happen and just say, we’re not interested in this. 
Commissioners, is there a problem? Why won’t they allow this to happen to confirm we have fair, 
accurate and reconciled elections?  
     According to the “Pennsylvania Election Code” (the law) the use of electronic voting systems 
can be decided by the voters and a referendum question can be put on the ballot, according to 
Article XI-A Section 1104-A (e) “Shall the use of an electronic voting system be continued in the 
(county or municipality) of…………………….?”   
To read the election code enter this link in your browser:  qrco.de/paelectioncode 
    The PA Election Code (the law) leaves it up to the voters to decide if “We the People” want an 
electronic voting system or go back to hand counting the ballots with the results known by 2 am 
the evening of elections. Hand counting worked from the period of the 1700’s through 1980 and 
continues to work in many countries throughout the world.  
Please consider signing the petition to request this referendum question to be added to the 
ballot next election.  
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